
  

I hope everyone survived the New Year. SES enjoyed a good first year in business in 2023, mostly due to the support 

of the PMG-Safety group. Due to the nature of the projects we pursue, capital funding is required and as you know, 

it takes time to build a backlog of projects. I believe we are now there where we can see some consistent results 

from our efforts. I sincerely look forward to a prosperous 2024 with your continued support. 

 

   

 

                

               

HAVE A SAFE DAY! 

SES was contracted to install a 

series of fall protection systems 

at a food distribution center in 

Topeka, KS. The pictures to the 

left show a horizontal lifeline 

system for an exposed walkway, 

a custom access platform for safe 

access to the conveyor system 

and a netting system that 

provides fall protection from this 

elevated platform. 

 

The pictures to the right show a new 

storage area for a transportation company 

in IL. SES has been contracted to install fall 

protection on the storage bins, elevated 

walkways, work platforms, dryer and 

central tower. The uniqueness to this 

project is we will install a lifeline system 

that goes vertical, at angles and horizontal 

all with the same Traveler (Latchways 

Climblatch and Ladderlatch systems).  
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